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As someone who has lived in multiple parts of the country and has made Oregon 

home for the past 15 years, it has a my opinion that Oregon's current voting system 

sets the bar for the rest of the country. The act of voting is a rite and should be cause 

for celebration, not leave a citizen feeling as though time and effort went into 

suppressing that right on voting day. 

Anyone who would propose a bill that makes the act of voting more difficult for 

Oregonians, to attempt to suppress their God given right as a citizen of the United 

States should be arrested for treason. 

Oregon's current voting practices should remain unaltered. 


